Se

i,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, B.C. 3.

30th September, 1931,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 25th
instant respecting the steamer "ARGO", and with regard
thereto I shall be glad if you will forward to me
the original letter from the Owners requesting the
withdrawal of class,

I may add that in all future similar cases
the Owners' original letter should be forwarded in
the first instance.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN,
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